
A rezoning applica�on to permit  

subdivision of parcels smaller 

than 2ha (5ac) is not supported 

on this parcel.  

1) New development is directed to exis�ng subdivided parcels within the Wilmer Development Node. 

2) Mul� family development is not supported with the Wilmer area. 

3) The poten�al impact of addi�onal consumers on the groundwater supply in the Wilmer Waterworks District 

 should be considered when development is planned. 

Rezoning applica�ons to permit subdivision of 

parcels smaller than 60ha (148.5ac) are not 

supported on these A-1 parcels (light yellow). 

COMMENTS: 

Wilmer Residential Policies  

Are we still on the right track? 


